


You may return to your regular duties on Monday, May 6, 2024. Upon your return, 
it is expected that you will perform your work in a professional manner and maintain 
satisfactory working relationships with your colleagues. Any further failure on your part 
to comply with the personnel policies for conduct will result your termination. 

If you have any questions concerning your pay or benefits during this period, 
please contact me at 615-741-1919. 

Sincerely, 

�!� 
cc: Personnel File 
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